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New	Member	for	Southampton
Marine	Robotics	Innovation
Centre
Subsea	technology	company,	Sonardyne	International	Ltd,	has	become	the	newest	Associate	Member	of	the	National	Oceanography
Centre’s	(NOC)	Marine	Robotics	Innovation	Centre.	Sonardyne	and	NOC	have	a	long	history	of	working	together,	with	Sonardyne	acoustic
positioning	equipment	currently	installed	on	the	NOC’s	deep-diving	remotely	operated	vehicle	and	fleet	of	Autosub	autonomous
underwater	vehicles,	and	an	Innovate	UK	funded	project	currently	underway.	This	collaboration	is	expected	to	see	further	ground-breaking
ocean	science	projects	take	place.

Adam	Schink,	Marine	Robotics	Innovation	Centre	Manager	at	the	NOC	said	that	the	relationship	with	Sonardyne	is	a	proven	example	of
UK	industry	and	the	public	sector	working	together	to	generate	mutually	beneficial	returns.	The	current	Innovate	UK	funded	project	to
develop	an	autonomous	surface/	sub-surface	survey	system,	an	opportunity	to	create	a	low-cost	and	long-term	integrated	shore-based
method	of	surveying	with	a	range	of	commercial	and	science	applications.

Dr	Graham	Brown,	Divisional	Director	Oil	and	Gas	at	Sonardyne	expresses	to	be	particularly	happy	to	be	working	with	the	NOC	in
advancing	the	UK’s	capabilities	in	future	marine	robotic	systems.
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